COMMITTEE REPORT
Committee name: Sculpture Visions
Date submitted: June 30 2007
Highlights for the upcoming month: 
Last meeting date: June28 2007
Attendees: Kate Flory, Ann Kendall, Frank Webb (chair), Steve Wright (Haig Khachatoorian and Lowell Roberts had emailed their views on the key questions discussed)
Summary of discussion:
· New exhibition: Rudy Rudisill has to withdraw his sculpture from the upcoming exhibition owing to health problems in his family. His was the metal barn-like piece that was slated for the planter in front of the Old Post Office on Franklin Street. The Committee recommended that we not replace the sculpture and thereby reduce the current budget by $1,000.
· Extending exhibition period from 10 to 22 months: With an increase in honorarium from $1,000 to $1,500, this could reduce costs associated with the Sculpture Visions program. Steve will informally sound out the current sculptors to determine their willingness to extend the exhibition period. 
· Purchase of sculptures: Sculptures could be purchased through a modest ($200,000) capital campaign, gradually replacing the need to “rent” sculptures as at present. We would want the standard of such sculptures acquired for the Town’s permanent collection to be higher than the average seen in Sculpture Visions, so they would cost more. However, over time, and with more than one capital campaign, permanent pieces could eliminate the need for a Sculpture Visions program

· A sculpture park: The Pritchard Park project provides the perfect venue and opportunity to propose a sculpture park in which the newly-purchased sculptures (and perhaps even the ones on exhibition) would reside. Such a park would be a ‘destination’ venue for people from Chapel Hill and the Triangle area and would be a highly visible and significant contribution to public art in Chapel Hill. The Committee recommended that the full Commission approve initiation of negotiations with the Town Council about such a park. 

Action items for full commission to consider: 

· The Commission is asked to review and approve the recommendations detailed above
Future action items: 

· Corporate sponsors: It would be worthwhile exploring with selected companies with prominent sites whether they would sponsor the placement of public sculpture on their property or in a park
Next meeting scheduled: TBD
Submitted by: Frank Webb
